
 

Reg. Off. G-17, Krishna Apra,  
Business Square, Netaji Subhash Place,  
Pitampura, Delhi - 110034 

stancap.delhi@gmail.com 011-40154984,  www.stancap.co.in 

CIN: L74899DL1987PLC027057 

Ref. No.: SCML/2023-24/216 
Date: January 15, 2024 

 
To,       
The Department of Corporate Services,  
BSE Limited      
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,     
Dalal Street,      
Mumbai - 400 001 India.    
 
ISIN: INE625D01028      Scrip Code: 511700 

 
Subject: Intimation of Corrigendum to Prior Intimation under Regulation 29(1)(d) of 
the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (the “SEBI Listing Regulations”) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to our letter dated January 15, 2024 having Ref. No.: SCML/2023-24/215 under 
Regulations 29(1)(d) of the SEBI Listing Regulations, we wish to present this Corrigendum due to an 
inadvertent typographical error and request that the subject and matter titled “Regulation 29(1)(d) 
and 50(1)(d) of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI LODR Regulations”)”, to be replaced as “Regulation 
29(1)(d) of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI LODR Regulations”)”. 
 
All other information remains the same. 
 
Regret the inconvenience caused in this regard. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Standard Capital Markets Limited 
 
 
Ram Gopal Jindal 
Managing Director 
DIN: 06583160 
 
Place: Delhi 
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